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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 

EXPECTED DATE FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL SHAREHOLDERS' MEETING 
 
BANCO INTER S.A. (B3: BIDI3, BIDI4 and BIDI11) (“Company”), pursuant to Article 21-L, paragraph 2, of the 
CVM Instruction 481/2009, informs that April 28, 2022 is the expected date for its Annual General 
Shareholders’ Meeting, in accordance with the Annual Calendar of Corporate Events. 
 
The detailed guidelines on said meeting will be timely disclosed by the Company, within the deadline and 
terms of applicable legislation and regulation. 
 
The Investor Relations team remains available for any clarification through e-mail (ri@bancointer.com.br). 
 

Belo Horizonte, January 14, 2022. 

 
HELENA LOPES CALDEIRA 

CHIEF FINANCIAL AND INVESTOR RELATIONS OFFICER 


